
IT’S TIME TO WRESTLE!!!! 
The Westside Raider Wrestling Club would like you to join! 

 
 
 
 

Westside Raider Wrestling Club is a non-profit youth club for kids, ages K-8th grade. We 
are now taking registrations for kids interested in learning about and participating in the 
exciting sport of wrestling.  Current middle school wrestlers can join the club after their 
middle school season mid-December. 
Membership costs are $50 per wrestler. Family rate is $125 (three or more wrestlers from 
the same family). Singlets will not be provided this year, but will be made available to those 
who wish to participate in tournaments. Headgear and wrestling shoes are optional and are 
not provided by the club. 

If you have a used pair of shoes that don’t fit anymore please bring them and maybe another wrestler could 
use them this year! 

SIGN UPS:  There will be no in-person signups this year.  Please fill out the 
registration form available on our website and mail to the address provided, or bring 

to the first practice.   
The Sign Up form is available here:  

http://www.westsideraiderwrestling.com/about/registration (click on 2021 
Registration Form) 

 
 Practice days/times will be announced in late December and are subject to 

change based on numbers/coaches.  Please sign up soon so we can create a practice 
schedule that allows for ample mat space and a safe number of wrestlers in the room. 

 Practices will initially be held at Black Hills Wrestling Academy, 1848 Fountain 
Plaza Drive in Rapid City, and may be relocated to Stevens High School 
depending on availability.   

 A valid AAU card is required to attend practice.   
 The South Dakota AAU regular season runs approximately January through late March 

2020.  Tournaments, if any, will be scheduled and announced at a later date. 
 Coaches are needed for the upcoming season and encouraged to inquire. 

 
For more information, visit our website above or follow us on Facebook. 

Questions please call Will Williams 605-220-0688 or Sean Smith 605-430-2686 
 

This is a non-school material that is neither endorsed nor necessarily reflective of the views of Rapid City Area Schools. 
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